
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

7 BRATTLEBORO ROAD 

TOWN OF LEYDEN, MASSACHUSETTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Leyden Conservation Commission in accordance with the 

Wetlands Protection Act (MGL c.131 @40), will hold a combined remote/in person  public 

meeting on Thursday, October 7 at 7:00pm in the Leyden Town Office Building located at 7 

Brattleboro Road. The purpose of this hearing is to review a Notice of Intent seeking permission 

to alter an area subject to regulation and under the Wetlands Protection Act for the replacement 

of a culvert at Coates Rd. The public can participate by emailing the Municipal Assistant for the 

link to the Go To Meeting (selectboard@townofleyden.com). The application is on file and 

available for public inspection in the Conservation Commission Office by appointment 413-774-

4111 ext. 1. 

 

Leyden Conservation Commission       

Richard Dimatteo, Chair 

 

 

                                                                                                                            Posted 9/29/21 

 

mailto:selectboard@townofleyden.com

